## celebrating Our Achievements





CONDOVER C.E (Aided) School

Headteacher: Mrs K.L. Lewis BEd Hons NPQH Chair of Governors: Mrs Sara Miles Peace
Trust
Love
Hope
Friendship

2nd February 2018

Dear Parents,

## Ocean Class Trip to Theatre Severn - Thursday 1st March 2018

As part of our science work this term, on Thursday 1st March we will be going on an exciting pre-historic adventure at Theatre Severn.

Dinosaur aficionado DR BEN GARROD will talk us through the deadliest predators that ever roamed the planet. Yes, dinosaurs such as Tyrannosaurus rex, Allosaurus and Spinosaurus who would have walked or swam right where you are now! Dr Ben presents an interactive, educational and highly entertaining show using film footage from the BBC's Planet Dinosaur.

Children will need to wear their school uniform and to bring a waterproof coat. We will be leaving after a slightly earlier lunch so children will not require a packed lunch.

The visit will run within school time and will cost £14.16, which is almost exactly the same cost as the cancelled Judges Lodgings trip. As a result, those who have already paid need not do anything.

If you did not pay for the Judges Lodgings, please pay in the usual manner via ParentPay no later than Friday 16th February.

Payment is confirmation of your consent. If you choose not to pay for this trip we will require your consent in writing.

Under the requirements of the Education Reform Act 1998, we can only raise the cost of the visit by voluntary contributions. There is no obligation to contribute and children will not be treated differently according to whether or not any contribution has been made. However, the visits can only go ahead if the level of support is sufficient.

Yours sincerely,

M Halstend

Matthew Halstead Deputy Head Teacher











